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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Slovenia and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 

The commitment to the UPR mechanism by the authorities of Slovenia is indisputable. We particularly commend all the measures that have been aimed at strengthening the capacity of the Ombudsman in conformity with the Paris Principles. 

We would like to recommend to Slovenia the following:
- to review current relevant legislation to better protect the rights of all minorities and provide legislation on minority rights that would include additional provisions on minority-language education in areas where there is an interest.
- to make additional efforts to investigate, prosecute and punish all human trafficking cases proportionally to the gravity of the crime;


We wish Slovenia a successful review process.
